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Question 

 

“Following the publication of the Government Plan 2024 -2027, would the Minister provide a detailed 

breakdown of the £675m estimated cost for the acute hospital at Overdale?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

The £675 million estimated in the Government Plan represents the full cost of the Acute Facility at 

Overdale (apart from an additional £35 million that will be required in 2028 for its completion) and a 

meaningful start on the Ambulatory facilities at Kensington Place/Gloucester Street and the Health 

Village in St Saviour. As explained to the Assembly on previous occasions we intend to reveal the total 

spend for this programme per year, but do not intend to break this down between the sites in order to best  

protect our commercial position with contractors. 


